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The PG Department of Zoology at Sri Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa College, Sri Anandpur Sahib, 

successfully organized a one-day educational visit on September 27, 2025, for students 

pursuing BSc Medical and MSc Zoology programs to the Kisan Mela held at Punjab 

Agricultural University (PAU) in Ludhiana. This initiative aimed to provide hands-on exposure 

to advancements in agriculture, biodiversity, and sustainable practices, aligning with the 

department's focus on interdisciplinary learning in zoology and environmental sciences. Over 

50 students participated, engaging in interactive sessions, exhibitions on modern farming 

techniques, livestock management, and bio-diversity conservation, which enriched their 

understanding of real-world applications of their studies and fostered discussions on the 

intersection of zoology with agricultural ecosystems. The visit was well-received, with faculty 

highlighting its role in bridging theoretical knowledge with practical insights, and plans for 

similar excursions in the future were discussed. Dr. Amandeep Kaur, Head of the Zoology 

Department, encouraged the students, explaining the critical role of such visits in personality 

development, while Principal Dr. Jasvir Singh inspired them to embrace such practices for a 

getting better opportunities for their future. Faculty members, including Dr. Avinash Kaur, Dr. 

Shelly and Dr. Ruchika, accompanied the students for visit, adding to its success.  

 



 


